
 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

No. 11 of 2021                                                                     20th September, 2021 
 

 
This NOTICE is issued by the Insurance Commission of The Bahamas (“the 
Commission”) pursuant to sections 12(1)(f) and (g), 13(3) and 36(4) of the 
External Insurance Act, Ch. 348. 
  
The general public is hereby notified that Long Cay Captive Management Ltd. 
was licenced as an external insurance manager to carry on external insurance 
business in or from within The Bahamas as of February 13, 2017. 
 
The general public is further notified that the license of Long Cay Captive 
Management Ltd. was subsequently revoked on February 15, 2019.   
 
Any questions in this regard may be directed to the Superintendent of Insurance, 
in writing, at P. O. Box N-4844, Nassau, Bahamas or delivered to the Insurance 
Commission, Poinciana House, 31 East Bay Street, Nassau, Bahamas. The 
Commission may also be contacted via email at info@icb.gov.bs 
 
  

 

Michele C. E. Fields 
Superintendent of Insurance 
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